
As society reassesses its understanding of gender, young transgender persons are 
feeling more comfortable living their trans identity openly.  Higher education 
institutions increasingly need to address the practical concerns of young trans 
students, often with little direction from the law, institutional policy, or 
governmental guidance.  This article addresses the current status of the law on 
transgender issues in the context of higher education (specifically Title IX), and 
offers some practical solutions for colleges and universities in the key areas of 
records, housing, restroom and locker room access, and athletics. 


